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Coal Company Letterhead

      

CERTIFIED MAIL #      
     
     
     
RE: 
Blasting operations


Permit Number      
Dear      : 
Your home, school, church, shop or other manmade structure is located within the pre-blast survey area of the proposed blasting on the above referenced surface mine permit.  The site is located in            District of            County.  The post office nearest to the mine is           

 FORMTEXT 
      West Virginia.

We will be taking precautions at our blasting operations, which should prevent damage to your structure.  You may, however, experience some vibrations.  The law requires that we offer a pre-blast survey to every resident and owner of a building within the pre-blast survey radius for this mine permit. The pre-blast survey will record and document the physical condition of your dwelling or structure prior to blasting on this permit.  The pre-blast surveyor will look at each room in your home as well as each outside wall and document the current condition using one or more of the following: a camera, sketches, drawings, narrative descriptions or a combination of methods.  If your water supply is a well or spring, a water sample will be taken and an analysis of the untreated water will be included with the survey.

Pre-blast survey request and waiver forms are included with this letter.  If you want to have a pre-blast survey, at no cost to you, please complete the “request” form.  If you do not want a pre-blast survey, please fill out the “waiver” form.  A stamped addressed envelope is included for your convenience.  If we do not receive one of the forms back from you before          , we will have to assume that you do not want a pre-blast survey.  

A copy of the pre-blast survey will be sent to the WVDEP Division of Mining and Reclamation (DMR) for review, where it will be stored in a confidential file. We will keep a copy in a confidential file and DMR will send a copy to the structure owner.  If you disagree with the survey you should send a written explanation detailing the points of disagreement to the Division of Mining and Reclamation.  Your letter explaining the disagreement will be made a part of the pre-blast survey file.  
If you add-to or renovate your structure, another survey of the renovations/additions will be performed at your request. To request a survey of the addition or renovation, contact the DMR at 304-926-0499 ext. 1524 or send a written request to the address at the top of the letter.  Your request should include the company name and permit number referenced on your pre-blast survey.  Also, include your name, address and phone number with a short description of why you want an up-dated pre-blast survey. 

If you have any questions about the blasting, please contact me at           

 FORMTEXT 
     .
Sincerely,

          

 FORMTEXT 
     

 FORMTEXT 
     

Enclosure

